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The Turpin Boy Scout Troop 104 will be hosting its eighth annual ground hog dinner on Sunday,
Feb. 2, at the Turpin School Cafeteria.

  

Dinner will be served between 11:30 and 1:30. Tickets may be purchased for $6 for adults and
$4 for children 10 and under (one dollar more at the door).

  

Children under 3 are free. Tickets may be purchased at the office of Dana Musgrave in Turpin,
Turpin Elementary Office, Chrysler Corner and Community Bank in Liberal.

  

For more information please contact 580-259-6405.  Take-out available.  Retirement box
available for American flags needing to be retired.

  

The menu will consist of sausage, biscuits, sausage gravy, hash browns, sauerkraut and
cinnamon rolls

  

There will be a silent auction at the ground hog supper, also.
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